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If we are ever going to have honest elections, we need to have in-person elections 

with photo ID.  No more mail-in ballots, unless specifically requested, for medical or 

other legitimate reasons.  Ballots should be in and counted on/by election day.  Hand 

count the ballots in the precincts and get rid of the machines; too much opportunity 

for fraud and manipulation when computers are involved.  Thank you! 


